
 

 
The children have continued to settle well this week with hardly any tears, which is 
excellent! We have continued to get to know each other and learn each other’s names 
through playing games. We have also played some listening games to get us ready 
for our phonics lessons, we had to listen carefully to the instruments to see what one 
was being played, we sang ‘Old McDonald had a Farm’ and had to say the sounds 
the animals make and we played ‘i-spy’. We also got changed for PE and did a few 
activities with Mr Luckhurst.   
 
The children have done really well at lunch time and have got into the routines of the 
hall. They have been using their loud voices to tell the ladies in the kitchen what they 
would like. Most of the children have sat really nicely while they waited for all their 
friends to finish before we headed back to the classroom for home time. From next 
week, after lunch they will be able to play on the big playground with the rest of the 
school.  

Friday 24th September 2021 

Dates for your diary….. 

• Monday 27th September—children 
start full time 8.30am until 3pm 
everyday  

• Monday  27th September—
Macmillan Coffee Morning at 9am 

• Wednesday 6th October—Harvest 
Celebrations  

• Thursday 7th October—Acorn break-
fast  

• Thursday 7th October—Flu Vaccine  

• Friday 8th October—School Photos  

• W/c 11th October—’First Class’ sup-
plement in ‘Kent and Sussex Courier’ is 
released 

Remember…. 
PE days are most Wednesday and every Friday. 

Library day is every Thursday.  

Any issues or concerns  or things we need 
to know about, please speak to the Acorn 
team before or after school or email: 
acorn@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Home Learning 
Please take a photograph of your child and their 
family. 

We would like to create a family book to have in 
the classroom to compare the similarities and 
differences amongst our families.  

If you do not have a printer at home, please 
email the photo to acorn@st-
barnabas.kent.sch.uk  

Mrs Allee 

You may have seen another adult 
mingling in Acorn class. This is Mrs 
Allee she will be in class with us most days to 
support us with our learning alongside Miss 
Traviss and Miss Burkinshaw.   


